Make tracks to the
Transportation Fair to learn

about the many transportation

Tl’OhSpOl’ﬂl fion projects under way in the

F q I r Mat-Su Borough!
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Curtis D. Menard Memorial Sports Center
1001 S. Clapp Street, Wasilla

The Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities, cities of Palmer,
Wasilla and Houston, the Alaska Railroad Corporation, and the Mat-Su Borough
have teamed up for the 10th year in a row to bring you the latest updates on
roads, rails and trails at this one-stop transportation fair. The family-friendly
event provides you an opportunity to view information about many projects in
your neighborhood and beyond.

Stop by anytime to find out more about:

4 Big Lake Road Intersection Improvements <4 Palmer-Wasilla Highway Eastern Terminus
4 Glenn Highway, MP 66.5 to 92 4 Parks Highway MP 44-52

4 Glenn Hwy Reconstruction: Parks Hwy to Old Glenn Hwy 4 Alaska Railroad Bridges and Crossings

4 Knik Goose Bay Road Reconstruction 4 Seldon Road Extension Phase Il

4 Mat-Su Transit 4 Seward Meridian Phase |l

4 Mat-Su Borough Long-Range Transportation Plan <4 Traffic Safety

4 Mat-Su Borough Fish Passage 4 Trunk Road Extension South

4 Mat-Su New Trails 4 Wasilla Main Street

And many more projects...

For more information contact:
Anne Brooks, Brooks & Associates, Toll Free: 866-535-1877, E-mail: comments.brooksalaska@gmail.com
Event Blog: http://matsutranspofair.blogspot.com

Alaska Department Alaska Railroad
of Transportation Mat-Su Borough City of Houston City of Palmer City of Wasilla Corporation

SPONSORS

DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/
tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml. DOT&PF complies with Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.
Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special modifications to participate in this event should contact Anne Brooks at
(907) 272-1877 to make necessary arrangements. Individuals with a hearing impairment can contact Relay Alaska at 711 for assistance.




